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I highly oppose HB 3075-1. It is a blatant over each of our constitutional 2nd 

amendment rights. It would have no effects on gun violence, in fact it would increase 

as it takes away the ability of law abiding citizens to protect themselves. It will allow 

criminals to roam free knowing that victims will be less likely to defend themselves. It 

is a proven daily, that good people with guns prevent crimes from happening and 

becoming a victims. 

 


